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MANAGEMENT

Dear Valued Customer, 

We wish to advise that effec�ve April 1, 2023, the service of issuing/wri�ng cheques on your savings 
account(s) will be discon�nued.  

Although cheque wri�ng privileges are not offered on our savings products, there are op�ons available 
to ensure you maintain use of this service.  

CURRENT/CHEQUING ACCOUNT HOLDERS

Customers who currently have a Current/Chequing Account may write cheques on this account.  
Cheque books for this account can be ordered through our MOREBanking Online and Mobile service 
or in-branch through one of our Customer Service Representa�ves.
 

NON-CURRENT/CHEQUING ACCOUNT HOLDERS

Customers without a Current/Chequing Account may submit a request to open an account. We ask 
that you email us at appointments@ecabank.com with the subject "Discon�nua�on of Cheques on 
Savings Accounts", to request an appointment in advance of March 31st.

Please note that cheque books a�ached to your savings account should be destroyed and cheques 
dated up to March, 31 2023 will be honoured.  You may con�nue to access your Savings account via your 
debit card and MOREBanking.

For further informa�on on our products and services, please visit our website at www.ecabank.com. 

You can also contact our Customer Support and Digital Banking Team at 480-6186 should you have any 
ques�ons.


